
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR July 15, 2018 

Thank you, Rev. Sara Appleyard-Pekich for leading us in worship today. 
 
Welcome as we gather for this time of worship and reflection on God’s love for his people.  May God inspire and bless our hearts and 
lives today.  
Greeting this week are Allan and Bonnie Dumas.  Ushers assisting in the service are Dennis Croswell and Linda Clarke-Dido.. 
Sanctuary Flowers are placed by Ron and Bev Chrissey in memory of their son, Robert. 
 
Activities this week 

Tuesday:  9:00 am Bible Study 
 11:00 am Balance for Life Class 
Thursday:  9:30 am Badminton 

 
There is a Nursery available for toddlers and infants in Room 7 and is staffed by an experienced caregiver.  
Join us in Schadewald Hall for fellowship hour with refreshments provided by Stone House Day Committee.  We all love goodies – 
homemade or store bought.  Please sign up for refreshments for fellowship hour.  There is a signup sheet posted in Schadewald Hall.  
DATES ARE AVAILABLE. 
Golf Tournament News:  The date for the golf tournament is August 26th.  Those who are interested can sign up after church or call 
Marilyn Lowe at 845-853-9720 to reserve a space and also those who would just like to go to the buffet afterwards.   
Thank you to everyone who helped make Stone House Day a success! 
Classis fellowship opportunities:  Check the bulletin board in Schadewald Hall if interested: 

 Morning Bible School, Flatbush Reformed Church, July 16-20 

 Chicken BBQ, Plattekill Reformed Church, July 18 

 Ice Cream Social, Comforter, July 21 

 Vacation Bible School, Saugerties Council of Churches, July 23-27 
Thank you for the expressions of sympathy from all of you upon the death of my father, Lloyd Draper.  I am grateful for the 
community and love. -- Dorothy 
Mission of the month:  July missions are Hudson Valley Hospice Foundation and Relay for Life, two very needed organizations no 
matter where we live.  The donations will go directly to local offices.  The final tally for the "Bag Summer Hunger" was $553 which our 
committee used with incredible accuracy to purchase granola bars (total came to $553.12).   I threw in the twelve cents. – Marilyn L. 
Deacon of the month is Greg Laib. Call Greg at 845-389-8813 if you need a deacon’s assistance. 
The Reformed Church is a connectional church.  Our classis includes 33 congregations in the Mid-Hudson Valley.  We pray for the 
strength and vision of the pastors and the revitalization of their members.  Today we pray for the New Paltz Reformed Church in New 
Paltz, New York. 
Reach out to those who need your support in their day today needs:   

MaryAnn DePietro is home; Bill Hannis is home.  Bob Williams is in Ivy Lodge; Dolores McGoldrick is at Ferncliff; Stephen Bliss is 
home;  MaryLou Vogt is in Hudson Valley Senior Residence; May Kowalenko, Clarence Jansen and Shirley Ruth are in Mountain 
Valley Manor; Bud Dussol at Golden HIll; Don Kent at the Terraces at Brookmeade; Betty Pirro, Bev Chrisey, Friedel Borst, Audrey 
Hornbeck and Fred Horvers at TenBroeck; Wayne Waligurski; Tony Peralta (Julie Provenzano’s son-in-law); Esther Keator; Lori Pink-
ham in Wingate at Ulster, Peter Jackson from Hurley, England; William Wiacek (Cathy McGraw’s brother), Anthony DePietro (son 
of MaryAnn DiPietro). 

 


